
DEBT COLLECTION
IN THE UK

Clear Contracts: Ensure your contracts with
customers clearly outline payment terms, due dates,
and any penalties for late payments. This helps
prevent misunderstandings and provides a legal
basis for collection efforts.

Payment Reminders: Send polite payment reminders
before the due date. This can help prevent late
payments and maintain a good customer relationship.

Payment Plans: Consider offering payment plans to
customers who are struggling to pay. This can help
them manage their finances while ensuring you
eventually receive payment.
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8 Keep Records: Maintain accurate records of all
invoices, payments, and communications with
customers. This will be crucial if you need to take
legal action.

Know Your Rights: Familiarise yourself with your
rights and obligations under UK debt collection
laws. This will help you avoid any legal pitfalls.10
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REMEMBER, EFFECTIVE DEBT COLLECTION IS CRUCIAL FOR
MAINTAINING A HEALTHY CASH FLOW AND ENSURING THE SUCCESS

OF YOUR SMALL BUSINESS.

6 Debt Collection Agencies: If your efforts to collect a
debt are unsuccessful, consider using a debt
collection agency. They have the experience and
resources to pursue debts effectively.

mcvicardebtcollections.co.uk
01772 584507
Newbusiness@wechaseyourdebts.com
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